RN BAR

11 November 2021

Hon. Dr Brian Walker MLC

Chair

Select Committee into Cannabis and Hemp
Legislative Council

Parliament House

4 Harvest Terrace

West Perth WA 6005

By email: scch@parliament wa.gov.au

Dear Dr Walker

Inquiry into cannabis and hemp

Association

Thank you for your letter dated 4 November 2021, in respect of the above.

Your letter was considered by Bar Council at its meeting held on Tuesday, 9

November 2021.

Bar Council resolved, on this occasion, that it does not wish to provide any

submissions.

We thank you however for extending the invitation.

Yours faithfully

Martin Cuerden SC
President
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